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To: ALL AADA MEMBERS 
 
 
The Federal Court has issued notice that the Honourable Justice Jonathan Beach will hand 
down judgement in the second half of July 2023. 
 
We will keep members informed of any further updates on this case, a landmark case for the 
automotive industry in Australia. 

If you have any questions or need further information, please contact: 

Brian Savage 
DEPUTY CHIEF EXECUTIVE OFFICER 
Australian Automotive Dealer Association Ltd. 
E: bsavage@aada.asn.au 
M: +61 418 377 594 
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